From: Mireet Pollock

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:49 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA plan at Yonge and Bernard

To whom it may concern,

We are residents in the area of this proposed plan and want to make sure you know our stand against
this plan.

If this plan goes through, this area we believe this area will become more congested than it already is
and the value of our homes will go down which will force many home owners to sell and leave the area.
Please do not allow this outrageous plan to go though and consider our vote.

Thank you,

Mireet and Lee Pollock



